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A Message from Mr Roberts 
 

You may be aware that there has been some poor 
behaviour outside of school involving a small number of 
our children. We are very sorry that this has happened and 
understand that it reflects poorly on us at school. The vast 
majority of the children at our school are polite and 
respectful individuals and do not get involved in this type 
of behaviour. This week Claire Honeychurch, the PCSO, 
visited the school and spoke with the older children about 
this and their responsibilities. I hope there will not be any 
repeats of this. 
 
Attendance 

Good attendance is clearly linked to high attainment, which 
is something I know we all want. I understand that children 
become unwell and miss school for a range of valid 
reasons, however, we want our children to be in school as 
much as possible. We will be contacting parents of children 
whose attendance is causing concern to see how we can 
work together to improve it.  

 

Breakfast Club Early Birds 
 

If your child is attending breakfast club for the Early Birds 
session (before 8.45am) please email Mrs Partington the 
week before to book them in. 
jpartington@moricetownprimary.co.uk Thank you. 

 

 
FSM – Half Term  

 
Free school meal vouchers will be issued to those entitled 
to cover the half term holiday at a value of £15 per child. 
Letters will be emailed to you early next week with your 
voucher code and instructions on how to redeem 
them. Please remember to check your junk mail.  

 
Medical Conditions 

 
Reminder if your child has a medical condition, please 
ensure a medical form has been completed. You can check 
this with the class teacher.  
 

Parking  
 

Please refrain from parking outside the school gate at 
pickup/drop off time as it is causing a hazard to the 
children entering/leaving.  
 

 
Correct Uniform 

 
At Morice Town Primary Academy, we take pride in our 
school’s good reputation in the local community and like to 
see our children taking a similar pride by wearing our 
school uniform so smartly. Recently we have noticed that a 
number of pupils are not wearing the correct uniform. 
Please ensure your child is dressed as per our uniform 
policy which can be found on the school website. Many 
thanks for your support with this. 

 

 
Junk Modelling  

 
Children in year 1 have been making sea crafts over the last 
couple of weeks ~ Smeatons tower and ice creams and ice 

lollies. What a great job year 1! 
 

 

 
 

Key Dates 

Inset Day  28th May  

May Half Term 31st May – 4th June  

Inset Day 9th July  

Inset Day  23rd July 
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